
Access bank wishes to advise customers and various stakeholders that following the 
planned integration of its banking systems on 18th November 2024, there will be 
changes to sort codes and branch names  for those in proximity. This is part of the 
continued harmonisation activities following the amalgamation of Acces Bank 
Zambia with African Banking Corporation T/A Atlas Mara.

The table below represents branches that will undergo names changes along with 
respective codes

For more information, 
call toll free 202 or email zambainfo@accessbankplc.com

CHANGE OF NAMES AND SORT CODES FOR SELECTED BRANCH LOCATIONS 

CUSTOMER NOTICE



Access Bank Zambia wishes to advise customers and various stakeholders that the 
Bank will be harmonising its core banking systems from 15th – 17th  November 2024. 
This forms part of continued harmonisation activities following the amalgamation of 
Access Bank and African Banking Corporation T/A Atlas Mara on 30th April 2024.

The impact during the integration process will be as follows.

1.     Service Availability
Digital platforms including ATMs, card services, Tenga, Internet and Mobile 
Banking will be unavailable from 16:00hrs on 15th November 2024  to 24:00hrs on 
17th November 2024.

3.     Changes to Branch Names
Branches with similar names and within the same proximity will undergo name 
changes effective 18th November 2024.

4.     Change in Sort Codes and Branch Codes
There will be a change in sort codes for former Atlas Mara branches. All branch 
codes including ABZ will be updated effective 18th November 2024. It is advisable 
to start using your new Branch Codes as soon as they are communicated.
You will still be able to send and receive funds using existing banking details.

5.     Former Atlas Mara Swift Code Update
The former Atlas Mara Swift Code will change to Access Bank’s existing swift code 
– AZAMZMLU effective 18th November 2024.

The Bank has implemented several risk mitigation measures to ensure a smooth 
transition and will keep stakeholders updated throughout the process.

Instructions received after 
12:00hrs on Friday, 15th November 
will be processed on Monday, 
18th November 2024. Our usual 
operating hours will resume on 
Monday, 18th November 2024.

2.     Branch Operating Hours

For more information, 
call toll free 202 or 
email zambainfo@accessbankplc.com

INTEGRATION OF ACCESS BANK ZAMBIA’S CORE BANKING SYSTEMS

CUSTOMER NOTICE



For more information, 
call toll free 202 or email zambainfo@accessbankplc.com

We wish to advise all our stakeholders that there will be a change in sort codes for all 
former Atlas Mara Branches, while the SWIFT code will be updated to match the 
existing Access Bank SWIFT code – AZAMZMLU. This change will take effect on 18th 
November 2024.

Below is a full list of the consolidated Access Bank footprint with all existing and new sort 
codes to be effected.

UPDATE OF FORMER ATLAS MARA SWIFT CODE AND SORT CODES

CUSTOMER NOTICE


